

DEAR SIR

WITH REGARD TO THE PROPOSED PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
OF LITTLE MELTON. I WISH IT TO BE NOTED THAT WHOLE HEARTEDLY
SUPPORT THE LITTLE MELTON PARISH COUNCILS RESPONSE.

HAVING RELOCATED TO LM THENTY YEARS AGO FOR A QUIETER MORE SEMI RUPOL WAY OF LIFE IT SADDENS ME TO SEE MORE AND MORE VALUABLE COUNTRY SIDE AND FARMING HAND BEING DEVELOPED. THE DEAD END SECTION OF SCHOOL LANE HAS BEEN MY, AND SEVERAL FRIENDS AND VARIOUS DOGS, OVER MANY YEARS A SAFE HAVEN FOR EARLY MORNING WALKS. WE ENJOY MAGICAL MOMENTS WITH REGULAR DEER SITINGS - BUZZARDS AND RED KITE OVER HEAD INCLUDING A LEALY LOVED ROBIN HAND FED FOR FOUR YEARS. THESE RAMBLINGS MAYBE OF LITTLE SIGNIFICANCE TO SOMEONE SITTING IN AN OFFICE BUT TO ME DIAGNOSED WITH MULTIPLE SCLEROSIS THETY YEARS AGO THESE WALKS ARE A LIFELINE FOR SOTH MENTAL AND PHYSICAL WELLBEING.